From:  Doll, Laura
Sent: 11/15/2013 3:21:09 PM

To: steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov (steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc: kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov (kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bec:

Subject: Did you get 1t?

Data response on plastic pipe should have reached you by now.

SB GT&S 0268560


mailto:steven.haine@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:kenneth.bruno@cpuc.ca.gov

